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Staying Safe 

The carparks can be very busy in the morning and afternoon, some children have been observed 

by the Head Teacher running through the cars. Can we please ask that parent’s hold their 

children’s hands when travelling in and out of Nursery.  

Lighthouse Musicians 

We are pleased to let you know that Lighthouse Musicians will be joining us in Nursery for 

another session on the 8th of October.   

Harvest Thanksgiving – 11th October 

Our Harvest Thanksgiving service will take place on Friday 11th October at 9.30am at the High 

Kirk.  The children from the Sunshine Room will join the school at the service where they will 

sing a short autumn song they have been practicing in Nursery.  Families welcome to join the 

congregation. 

Toddlers 

Sheuchan Toddlers will continue to run every Thursday in the main school hall between 9.30am 

and 11am. 

Halloween 

We are going to have a Halloween day on Thursday 31st of October. This will take place 

throughout the nursery day. The children are welcome to come to nursery in fancy dress 

costumes if they desire. Please label all clothing. We are sure that the staff will be dressed up 

too!  

Holiday dates 

Just a reminder that the October holidays run from Monday 14th to Friday 25th October. 

School will re-open on Monday 28th October. May we take this opportunity to wish you all a 

lovely break. 

Stay & Play 

Thank you to all that were able to join us for stay and play, we hope you enjoyed your time in 

Nursery.  If you were unable to make it please feel free to pop in anytime to have a look at your 

child’s learning journey to date and stay and play for a bit if you have time.  

Photographer 

The school photographer will be in school on Wednesday the 13th of November. Children will be 

able to get individual photos and sibling groups. If your child does not attend on a Wednesday 

and you wish them to have their photo taken, please get in touch with a member of the Nursery 

team. 

The Nursery Team 

 


